
Watermain and road improvements  
are coming to your area
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important infrastructure improvements in your area,  
including watermain replacement and road rehabilitation. These enhancements support  
the City’s commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure assets  
so they can continue to effectively be used by current and future residents.  

Construction is anticipated to begin the week of July 31, 2023. Work is expected to be complete  
by summer 2024.

Construction scope
The scope of work includes the replacement and improvement of the existing watermain system,  
which will enhance water supply reliability and quality. Additionally, road surfaces will be upgraded  
to improve safety, convenience and overall longevity of the roadways within the neighbourhood. 

Work will take place on the following streets:

•	Felicia Court: Watermain replacement  
and road rehabilitation

•	Jonathan Gate: Road rehabilitation

•	Joshua Court: Road rehabilitation

•	Karen Street: Watermain replacement  
and road rehabilitation

•	Lansbury Court: Road rehabilitation

•	Rockford Court: Watermain replacement  
and road rehabilitation

•	Winding Lane: Road rehabilitation



Property owners are reminded that underground 
systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated driveways, 
electrical conduits, landscaping and more, within 
City-owned boulevards or property limits may  
be impacted by the construction work.  
Removing privately-owned underground 
systems in advance of construction, at the 
owner’s expense, is recommended. The City  
is not responsible for any damages that may  
occur during construction to privately-owned  
items within City property limits (Encroachment  
By-law No. 034-2017).

Construction impacts

•	Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction.  
Temporary lane restrictions will be in place to complete the work safely. 

•	Temporary water service disruption will be required as part of the work.  
Notice will be circulated at least 48 hours in advance to all impacted residents.

•	Access to residential driveways will be temporarily impacted during the watermain replacement  
and associated road works.

Questions?
City of Vaughan	 Contractor: DIRECT Underground Inc.
Infrastructure Delivery

905-832-2281, ext. 8917
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects


